
Project NEON Incentive Package motion 

 

 

At the June 25, 2018 meeting of the Pompano Beach Economic Development Council (PBEDC) 

there was a motion made stating the following:  

 

 

MOTION by Dodie Keith-Lazowick and seconded by Whitney Rawls to recommend approval of 

the State of Florida’s economic incentive package for “project NEON” and the City’s portion of 

that package to the City Commission to accept and authorize. 

 

All voted in favor of the above motion. 

 

 

Signed this _6_ day of July 2018. 

 

 

 

____________________ 

Thomas H. DiGiorgio, Jr. 

Chairperson, PBEDC 
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